
 nishkamprimaryschool 
                                                 wolverhampton 

 
10th February 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Science Boffins Workshop: Thursday 12th March 2020 

 

As part of Science Week, we would like to offer our Key Stage 1 and 2 children the opportunity to attend a 

Science workshop delivered by Science Boffins on Thursday 12th March 2020.   

 

Science Boffins play with the world’s natural phenomena and present amazing scientific experiments and 

demonstrations, specifically created to be interactive and to illuminate elements of the KS1 and KS2 school 

curriculum. They will be delivering a fun, interactive and educational science workshop. Their events feature real 

life, practical experiments to give children a hands-on experience of science.   

 

As you can appreciate, there are considerable costs involved to arrange such worthy workshops, therefore we 

are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.00 to be paid via your ParentPay account. (If sufficient funds are 

not raised the workshop may need to be cancelled).  Please make your payment by Friday 6th March 2020.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs S Bing   

Science Lead Teacher 
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